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This week at Lincolnshire 

 
      Monday, December 16 

       9:15 a.m. Women’s Bible Study 
    
                     Wednesday, December 18 
                      7:00 p.m. Choir Practice 
  

“Once in our world, a stable had something in it that was bigger than our 
whole world.” 
                                                                            —C.S. Lewis 

 

 
 
The Youth Bake Sale will be selling cookies and homemade candies, today 
during the Christmas meal. The proceeds will be used to fund future Youth 
Group activities here with the church.   

  
The Christmas Eve service for this year will be on Tuesday, December 24, 
beginning at 7:00 p.m. Please join us for a full and special service as we 
celebrate the birth of our Savior including: 

• Chimes playing 

• Lincolnshire Quartet- “Ring Christmas Bells”  

• Adult Choir- “O Come, O Come Emmanuel” 

• Christmas hymns/carols 

• Lowell Shearer- “O Christmas Tree”- in German 

• Bea Knarr- carol medley on accordion 

• Candlelight Service 

• Communion 
 

We will be hosting a New Year’s Eve Party on Tuesday, 
December 31 from 8:00 p.m. to Midnight. Please bring 
games, snacks, some cheer and anything else you’d like to 
help make the evening meaningful as we watch the ball 
drop and bring in a new year together! 
 

Be sure to check your church mailbox this morning. 
Christmas cards and church communications are abundant 
this season, and many in the congregation save on postage 
by placing Christmas cards in church mailboxes 
 

What keeps the wild hope of Christmas alive year after year in a world 
notorious for dashing all hopes is the haunting dream that the child who was 
born that day may yet be born again even in us. 
 
                                                                                                   —Frederick Buechner     


